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Notice of Award 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on July 19, 2022 for 
Debris Monitoring and Disaster Planning Services, RFP 22-R079156SB as follows:   
 
 
Contract Title: Debris Monitoring and Disaster Planning Services 
Awarded Company: Tetra Tech, Inc. 
Contract Term: July 19, 2022 through July 18, 2027, with one (1), five (5)-year renewal option. 
Contract Amount:  Dependent upon event 
 
 
Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 
 
Name: Stacia Branco 
Phone: (941) 749-3041 
Email: stacia.branco@mymanatee.org  
 
 
 
 


